
 

    

Weekly Class Newsletter 
 

 
       Dear parents,  

 

            I wish you all happy and safe Holydays   

            

     

Please feel free to email with any concerns you may have about your child.  o.saleh_JPS@gemsedu.com 

The link bellow would help you help your child learning The Quran 

http://quran.com 

 


